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                                         INDIVIDUAL PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
 
 
The school photographer will be in school on Monday, 21st January 2019.  
 
All children will have an individual photograph and a photograph with their siblings during 
the school day.  However, if you wish to bring younger siblings for photos with their older 
brothers and sisters, these will take place from 8.30am in the small hall. Please come to the 
community entrance.  
You will be sent a proof of your child/children`s photographs with pricing details, you can 
then choose whether or not you wish to but the photographs.  
 
Please ensure that your child is in school uniform on this day.  
 
 
Thank you 

 


